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Top DEP Stories 
 
WICU-TV: DEP Will List Measures Erie Coke Must Take to Receive Operating Permit 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40783773/dep-will-list-measures-erie-coke-must-take-to-receive-
operating-permit 
 
WICU-TV: DEP Turns Down $3.1 Million Settlement Offer By Erie Coke to Fix Facility 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40782996/dep-turns-down-dollar31-million-settlement-offer-by-
erie-coke-to-fix-facility 
 
Erie-times: Erie Coke proposes $3.1 million settlement 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190712/erie-coke-proposes-31-million-settlement 
 
Erie-Times News: Inspector: June violation at Erie Coke plant ‘alarming’  
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190715/inspector-june-violation-at-erie-coke-plant-alarming 
 
WGAL: Pennsylvania DEP gearing up to test water samples from across state for 'forever chemicals' 
https://www.wgal.com/article/pennsylvania-dep-gearing-up-to-test-water-samples-from-across-state-
for-forever-chemicals/28401579 
 
Pennlive: Sue Pennsylvania? Maryland editorial on Pa.'s efforts to clean up Chesapeake Bay draws 
governor’s fire 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/07/sue-pennsylvania-maryland-editorial-that-duns-pas-efforts-
on-chesapeake-bay-draws-fire.html 
 
Gant News: DEP hosts open house on stream maintenance to outline how Restore Pennsylvania 
proposal will help 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/07/16/dep-hosts-open-house-on-stream-maintenance-to-outline-how-
restore-pennsylvania-proposal-will-help/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DEP Oil and Gas Annual Report details increased efficiencies 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/dep-oil-and-gas-annual-report-details-increased-
efficiencies/article_2e896628-a353-11e9-88cc-9b2ed6485c91.html 
 
Gant News: Mo Valley HS receives Environmental Education Grant 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/07/16/mo-valley-hs-receives-environmental-education-grant/ 
 
KDKA: Cleanup Continues After Beaver County Chlorine Leak, Fires 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/07/15/rochester-chlorine-leak-fire-department-of-environmental-
protection/ 
 
Beaver County Times: DEP: Chemical removal to take weeks at site of Rochester fire 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190715/dep-chemical-removal-to-take-weeks-at-site-of-
rochester-fire/1 
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Butler Eagle: Communities unite to tackle flooding woes 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190713/NEWS01/707139950/-1/News01 
 
WJET-TV: Erie Coke Hearing on last leg of proceedings 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/erie-coke-hearing-on-last-leg-of-proceedings/ 
 
WICU-TV: Erie Coke Hearing Continues 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40791308/erie-coke-hearing-continues 
 
WICU-TV: Erie Coke Environmental Director Cites Progress Made Towards Reaching Compliance 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40790224/erie-coke-environmental-director-cites-progress-
made-towards-reaching-compliance 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: More wells, fewer dollars:  Municipal impact fee distribution in Lycoming County 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/business/more-wells-fewer-dollars-municipal-impact-fee-distribution-
in-lycoming/article_cbeb90de-a430-11e9-b11f-73a99c698c1d.html 
 
WNEP: Pond in Clinton County may have to go 
https://wnep.com/2019/07/15/pond-in-clinton-county-may-have-to-go/ 
 
Observer Reporter: Army Corps of Engineers, officials tour Chartiers Creek watershed 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/army-corps-of-engineers-officials-tour-chartiers-creek-
watershed/article_0c042a90-a702-11e9-bc13-a742e7a062b2.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Climate change will kill us with heat if nothing is done to fix it, study says 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/07/deadly-heat-skyrockets-in-coming-years-with-no-climate-
change-action-new-study.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Times-Observer: Allegheny National Forest culls dying Ash trees 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/07/allegheny-national-forest-culls-dying-ash-
trees/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Logan supervisors reject bid for park renovations 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/07/logan-supervisors-reject-bid-for-park-
renovations/ 
 
Gant Daily: Wonders of the Wilds: Water logic 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/07/13/wonders-of-the-wilds-water-logic/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Explore the river islands on the Susquehanna Island Hopper 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/explore-the-river-islands-on-the-susquehanna-island-
hopper/article_7ccdfb24-a361-11e9-afa1-a3f320675205.html 
 

http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190713/NEWS01/707139950/-1/News01
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/erie-coke-hearing-on-last-leg-of-proceedings/
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40791308/erie-coke-hearing-continues
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40790224/erie-coke-environmental-director-cites-progress-made-towards-reaching-compliance
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40790224/erie-coke-environmental-director-cites-progress-made-towards-reaching-compliance
https://www.northcentralpa.com/business/more-wells-fewer-dollars-municipal-impact-fee-distribution-in-lycoming/article_cbeb90de-a430-11e9-b11f-73a99c698c1d.html
https://www.northcentralpa.com/business/more-wells-fewer-dollars-municipal-impact-fee-distribution-in-lycoming/article_cbeb90de-a430-11e9-b11f-73a99c698c1d.html
https://wnep.com/2019/07/15/pond-in-clinton-county-may-have-to-go/
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/army-corps-of-engineers-officials-tour-chartiers-creek-watershed/article_0c042a90-a702-11e9-bc13-a742e7a062b2.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/army-corps-of-engineers-officials-tour-chartiers-creek-watershed/article_0c042a90-a702-11e9-bc13-a742e7a062b2.html
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/07/deadly-heat-skyrockets-in-coming-years-with-no-climate-change-action-new-study.html
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/07/deadly-heat-skyrockets-in-coming-years-with-no-climate-change-action-new-study.html
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/07/allegheny-national-forest-culls-dying-ash-trees/
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/07/allegheny-national-forest-culls-dying-ash-trees/
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/07/logan-supervisors-reject-bid-for-park-renovations/
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/07/logan-supervisors-reject-bid-for-park-renovations/
https://gantdaily.com/2019/07/13/wonders-of-the-wilds-water-logic/
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/explore-the-river-islands-on-the-susquehanna-island-hopper/article_7ccdfb24-a361-11e9-afa1-a3f320675205.html
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/explore-the-river-islands-on-the-susquehanna-island-hopper/article_7ccdfb24-a361-11e9-afa1-a3f320675205.html


WESA: Phipps Celebrates Sustainability At Age 126 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/phipps-celebrates-sustainability-age-126#stream/0  
 
WESA: Parks Conservancy Seeks Ballot Initiative To Address Multi-Million Dollar Maintenance Backlog 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/parks-conservancy-seeks-ballot-initiative-address-multi-million-dollar-
maintenance-backlog#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Recreational boaters reminded to check river levels before setting out 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/recreational-boaters-reminded-to-check-river-levels-
before-setting-out/ 
 
Energy 
 
WTAJ: Penelec announces a planned power outage 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/penelec-announces-a-planned-power-outage/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
New Castle News: Neshannock Township eyeing blight issues 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/neshannock-township-eyeing-blight-
issues/article_01d7a509-d627-5a43-aa51-f56c3adbe67f.html 
 
Pennlive: ‘Love the Hill’: Project aims to clean appearance, reputation of blighted Harrisburg 
neighborhood 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/07/love-the-hill-project-aims-to-clean-appearance-reputation-
of-blighted-harrisburg-neighborhood.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Lien placed on former Kulpmont mill by EPA 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/lien-placed-on-former-kulpmont-mill/article_7b24ebbd-a6dc-
5fa3-aef5-e53c44bbfcd1.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: U.S. is oil rich, but acts like it’s not (Op-Ed) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/071319/page/8/story/us-is-oil-rich-but-acts-like-its-not 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
CBS21: NRC to hold Three Mile Island decommissioning webinar 
https://local21news.com/news/local/nrc-to-hold-three-mile-island-decommissioning-webinar 
 
FOX43: Your Three Mile Island decommissioning questions answered in Tuesday Webinar 
https://fox43.com/2019/07/16/your-three-mile-island-decommissioning-questions-answered-in-
tuesday-webinar/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Reading Eagle: Kenhorst mosquito sample tests positive for West Nile virus 
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https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/kenhorst-mosquito-sample-tests-positive-for-west-nile-
virus 
 
WGAL: How you can help stop spread of spotted lanternfly 
https://www.wgal.com/article/how-you-can-help-stop-spread-of-spotted-lanternfly/28402711 
 
Tribune-Review: Proper diagnosis of tick-borne disease can cost in pain as well as payment 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/proper-diagnosis-of-tick-borne-disease-can-cost-in-pain-as-
well-as-payment/ 
 
Waste 
 
Sharon Herald: WM: No bill means no payment: Borough, township still haven't settled treatment plant 
issue 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/wm-no-bill-means-no-payment-borough-township-still-
haven/article_5daadd42-a6aa-11e9-aec1-3ff24ec62d42.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Manheim Township approves ordinance regulating dumpsters and portable 
storage units 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/manheim-township-approves-ordinance-regulating-dumpsters-
and-portable-storage-units/article_3940bdb8-a769-11e9-943f-6f4347545d11.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh to pilot separate glass recycling at three drop-off locations 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/07/15/Pittsburgh-glass-recycling-construction-junction-
strip-district-knoxville-drop-off/stories/201907150086 
 
Water 
 
WICU-TV: Dog Water Safety 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40788103/dog-water-safety 
 
WICU-TV: Scientist Who Discovered Lake Erie Algae Bloom Speaks with Erie News Now 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40783416/scientist-who-discovered-lake-erie-algae-bloom-
speaks-with-erie-news-now 
 
Butler Eagle: Resident airs worries about flooded creek 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190713/NEWS01/707119892/-1/News01 
 
Butler Eagle: 'It was just devastating' 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190712/NEWS01/707129887/-1/News01 
 
Clarion News: Drainage and grass clippings fill Shippenville session 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_11ecc847-39cc-5133-9d12-
65fbab48140c.html 
 
Erie-Times: Stormwater studies to help determine Erie-area needs, funding 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190716/stormwater-studies-to-help-determine-erie-area-needs-
funding 
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Butler Eagle: Rising Above the Floodwaters 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190715/NEWS01/707159865/-1/News01 
 
Reading Eagle: Douglass Township begins long post-flood cleanup 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/douglass-township-begins-long-post-flood-cleanup 
 
Reading Eagle: Main break prompts boil-water advisory for Kenhorst area 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/main-break-in-prompts-boil-water-advisory-for-kenhorst-
area 
 
WITF: Scientists say major algal bloom to develop in Lake Erie 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/07/scientists-say-major-algal-bloom-to-develop-in-lake-erie.php 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Curwensville Authority’s State Street wastewater project mostly complete 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/curwensville-authority-s-state-street-project-mostly-
complete/article_bfe59f5b-1ba6-5792-b916-b0e9d569011d.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Commissioners chime in on fishing pond 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/07/commissioners-chime-in-on-fishing-pond/ 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA set to replace lead lines this week in several city neighborhoods 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/07/15/PWSA-replace-lead-service-lines-this-week-
several-city-Pittsburgh-neighborhoods/stories/201907150064  
 
KDKA: Crews To Repair Leak Causing Water Outages In Millvale Borough 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/07/15/crews-to-repair-leak-causing-water-outages-in-millvale-
borough/  
  
Tribune-Review: PennDOT looking for cause to Route 28 flooding 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/penndot-looking-for-cause-to-route-28-flooding/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Geisinger wins “green” award for sustainability practices  
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/071419/page/10/story/geisinger-wins-green-award 
 
KDKA: New Bill Would Make State-Funded Landslide Insurance Available 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/07/15/landslide-insurance-pennsylvania-bill/  
 
WTAE: Portion of Streets Run Road in Baldwin Borough to close for about a month 
https://www.wtae.com/article/portion-of-streets-run-road-in-baldwin-borough-to-close-for-about-a-
month/28393858   
 
WTAE: Local roads remain closed after last week's storm 
https://www.wtae.com/article/allegheny-county-roads-closed-for-repairs-after-flooding/28401469 
 
Beaver County Times: County officials, EMS to discuss emergency notification system 
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https://www.wtae.com/article/allegheny-county-roads-closed-for-repairs-after-flooding/28401469


https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190715/county-officials-ems-to-discuss-emergency-notification-
system 
 
Morning Call: Pennsylvania Agriculture Department warns rhododendrons may have infectious disease 
known as ‘sudden oak death’ 
https://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-nws-agriculture-dept-warning-rhodeodendrons-infectious-
disease-20190715-woqqocafrfgzzg6sjytzl365ju-story.html 
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